
 

 

D.V.A. CIRCULAR NO. 2022 – 12    April 5, 2022 
 
 

ASPHALT PATCHING ALONG VILLAGE ROADS 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
Please be informed that on Thursday, April 07, 2022, DVA will conduct 

asphalt patching on several streets in the village to make these more passable 
to vehicles. 
 

One of the areas to be repaired will be near the corner of Amorsolo and 
Tamarind Streets. Although a portion of the lane along Amorsolo Street going 
to Tamarind Street will be temporarily closed to vehicular traffic during the 

patching, DVA security personnel will be posted in the area to ensure that traffic 
flow will be smooth. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 
DVA Management 

 


